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I would like to introduce you to our website.  It has been 
updated with quite a bit of new information and when 
you have time please visit the website and give us your 

feedback. You can email or call me. My contact            
information is listed above.  Thank you in advance.  

Here’s a preview of the new and improved ICBC website.  

We have created tabs on the home 
page that will take you  directly to 

the page you are interested in.  

Earlier this year, John Philipose received the 2020   

Seth Wilson Outstanding Alumnus Award from Ozark   

Christian College. They put together a nice video of my 

dad’s work that’s been going on over 50 years.  This 

video has been loaded to the website for you to view.  

When you click on the “ICBC MESSAGE” 
tab you will be able to see several 
videos of how ICBC  handled the 

virus and how many individuals we 
all touch with our prayers and  

support.  

 In the NEWS & EVENTS tab, you will find all the newsletters starting from 
2017.   

 If you want to stop writing checks, you can safely donate online by clicking 
on the DONATE NOW tab.   

 When you click on the arrow next to the MORE tab, you can learn about 
our staff, graduates and view all the graduation photos starting with 1987.   
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Laly Joseph - Director of    

Publicity & Promotions 

Hi-Plains School of Missions has invited us to present the ICBC work in October.  Dan & I are very excited to 

be part of this program.  We will be visiting 18 churches in a three week period.   

The Vision of Hi-Plains School of Mission: A world transformed by Good News! 

The Mission: Building the Kingdom of God by taking the Good news to the whole world! 

There will be a total of six missionaries that are participating in this program and we will be sharing our work 

from countries such as: India, Cuba, Mexico, Uganda, Southeast Asia, Haiti, Myanmar, Brazil, Ecuador and South 

America.  We will all meet Thursday evening October 1st in Shattuck, Oklahoma.  All day Friday and Saturday 

morning  we will take turns presenting our work.  Saturday afternoon we will disperse to our respective     

churches.  From Sunday morning through Thursday, Dan & I will visit 6 churches.  We get Friday and Saturday off 

and depending on how far we are from our home, we can come home or stay where we are.  This schedule will 

continue through Thursday October 22nd.  On Friday the 23rd, we will all meet back at Shattuck for a final get 

together before we all head to our homes.  

1st week Dan & I will visit the West Territory: Three churches in Panhandle Texas, one in Kansas and two in           

Oklahoma.  

2nd week—East Territory: All churches will be in Oklahoma. Some of the cities are; Talooga, Freedom, Driftwood, 

etc.  

3rd week—Central Territory: Four churches in Oklahoma, One in Texas and Kansas.  

I’m asking prayers for the following:  

 Church members will come to hear the mission work and be blessed 

 Strength for the presenter 

 Safe travels 

 Good health 

We are looking forward to visiting all the churches, and the      
hundreds of new friends we will gain.  Some of these churches 
maybe small in numbers but they are rich in history and on fire 
for God and Missions. In the next newsletter I will share how it 
all went.  Thank you from the bottom of my heart for sticking 
with ICBC and John Philipose for many, many years. We love you 
and pray daily that God blesses you abundantly.  

  


